
From Burlington Water District 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 
A public meeting of the Burlington Water District will be held on Wednesday May 8, 2019 
6:45 PM at Scappoose Public Library, 52469 SE 2nd St, Scappoose, Oregon 97056. The 
purpose of this meeting is to discuss the budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2019 as 
approved by the Burlington Water District Budget Committee. 
An LB-1 summary of the budget is attached. A copy of the full budget may be inspected or 
obtained at 700 N. College St., Newberg, OR 97132 between the hours of 9:00 a.m.,  and 
4:00 p.m, or online at https://burlingtonwater.specialdistrict.org/ 
This budget is for an annual budget period. This budget was prepared on a basis of cash 
accrual accounting that is the same as the preceding year.  
 
 
Also presented at this meeting,  

 
 
2019 NOTICE OF RATE INCREASE AND OTHER CHARGES,  
Burlington Water District Board Meeting 

A public meeting will be held by Burlington Water District, Multnomah County, State of 
Oregon, to adopt a rate increase and other charges.  The meeting will be held at Scappoose 
Library, 52469 SE 2nd St, Scappoose, OR  97056, on Wednesday, May 8, 2019 at 6:45 PM. 

Ordinance:  18/19-02.  1st Reading - April 17, 2019 

                                             2nd Reading & Adoption – May 8, 2019  

The full, Ordinance 18/19-02, document is available on our website listed below. 
 
 
Public notices, agendas, minutes, documents and announcements are posted on our 
website, https://burlingtonwater.specialdistrict.org/ as they become available. 
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